HARLINGEN SOUTH

LADY HAWL

The Valley Morning Star and
The Monitor will publish
a commemorative edition
congratulating the Lady Hawks
and the Weslaco Pantherets on
their great season.

CONGRATULATIONS!{ Pusticarion pare:

June 29, 2024

' Reservation Deadline:
™ June 10, 2024

Proud parents,
friends, and
family members,
this is your
chance to honor
the hard work
and dedication!
Reserve a
special spot in
our upcoming
issue to share a
congratulatory
message and
picture celebrating
their achievements.

Please email
photo & message mYRG \ /
(25 words or less)

to afuentes@ -com ——

valleystar.com or . e
call 956.430.6294 THE MONITOR ~ VALLEY#=sSTAR




